
LEGAL NOTICE 
REQUEST FOR OFFERS TO PURCHASE ELECTRIC OUTPUT 

 
Over the course of the next two months, the Connecticut Resources Recovery Authority 
(“CRRA”) will conduct a procurement process for offers from qualified entities for the 
purchase of the first 250,000 mWh of annual electric production (energy only) generated 
at CRRA’s Mid-Connecticut Project Electric Generating Facility in Hartford, Connecticut 
(the “Mid-Connecticut Project”).  The Mid-Connecticut Project includes, among other 
facilities, a waste-to-energy facility generating approximately 60 megawatts from the 
combustion of municipal solid waste. 
 
CRRA will conduct a two phase procurement process for the sale of the subject energy. 
The first phase will be a request for qualifications (“RFQ”) to: (1) evaluate the 
qualifications and financial capability of prospective bidders; and (2) seek comments on a 
draft power sales agreement (“PSA”). The second phase will be a request for proposals 
(“RFP”) process to solicit firm price proposals from qualified bidders in accordance with 
the PSA.  CRRA anticipates that the entities selected as prospective bidders will have 
prior experience as electric market participants. 
 
CRRA is requesting that prospective bidders interested in participating in the RFQ 
process register with CRRA, to ensure receipt of the procurement documents. To register, 
please submit a letter to CRRA on your official letterhead (principals only) containing the 
name(s), mailing address(s), email address (es), and voice and facsimile telephone 
numbers of the contact person(s) to whom information related to this procurement should 
be directed.  Letters of interest should be mailed to: 
 

Connecticut Resources Recovery Authority 
100 Constitution Plaza 

6th Floor 
Hartford, Connecticut 06103-7722 

Attention: Virginia Raymond 
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